planning

From: jeffrey perlowitz <jperlo@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 12:25 PM
To: planning

Cc: jperlo@icloud.com

Subject: Recent announcement

To whom it may concern:
| was excited this morning when | saw the headline announcing a potential end to the Treasure Hill debacle.
Unfortunately, the more I've read (what little there is ) only heightens my concerns.

Many of the communities concerns are still front and center, though our agreement will be with an out of town partner
who appears to be somewhat stubborn, and knows nothing and seems to care less about our community.

Traffic, pollution, building methodology, scope and size aren’t addressed in the least. Why would/should we pay $6mm
for an option to get the details and vote in 12 months.

It would appear the other side is getting a pretty good deal. The project will now get fast tracked and approved quickly.
All of concerns that were met disingenuously before are now the same concerns, but with an unnamed person hiding
behind the aptly named LLC.

Without significant information | will not be voting for this. Also, reimbursing the Partnership for their expenses seems
absurd.

It seems to me they have massively changed the scope of work since 1985. The partnership has eagerly interpreted the
documents literally when it suits them, and loosely when it doesn’t .
I’'m against this .

Jeff & Nancie Perlowitz
1045 Woodside Ave

Homeowners since 2014
Skiers in Park City since 1994

Mobile: 201-341-2645
Sent from my iPad



